
 

 

 

 

American Disposal Co., Inc. 

PO Box 399 

Puyallup, WA  98371 

 

 

July 10, 2017 

 

 

Mr. Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Attn:  Records Section 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

RE: Verbiage Change on Tariff Page 34 for Tariff Number 27, American Disposal Co., Inc. G-87.   

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

Recently, Pierce County expressed the need for better “bulky item” pick-up options for its residents.  In 

response, American Disposal removed the time charges associated with this service, as well as added 

clarifying language to page 34, Item 150.  This filing is being filed in accordance with WAC 480-70-261, 

“Tariffs requiring one-day notice to the Commission.” 

 

These verbiage changes were previously discussed with Mike Young and Danny Kermode, so this filing 

may be directed to Mike Young for review. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 695-4923 or via email at 

heatherg@wcnx.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

Heather Garland 

Pricing Manager 


